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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB2798 modifies provisions related to the duty to report certain instances of child abuse or 

neglect, and sets forth penalties for such cases. Penalties in these cases range from a fine of $0-

$20,000, imprisonment not less than 2 years, or both such fine and imprisonment. Any change to 

the revenues collected by the Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) or change in the costs 

incurred by the Department of Corrections (DOC) are expected to be immaterial and/or absorbed 

by the agency. Therefore, in its current form, HB2798 is anticipated to be budget neutral. 

 

The SAHB does not change the fiscal impact of the measure as described above. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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